
 

                                                                                                              

 

Dear parents and carers 

As you will now be aware Mrs Bradley is leaving us at the end of the term.  We are very grateful for all she has 

done in her time with us and she will be missed. 

Due to the resignation deadlines imposed on teachers, Miss Flegg, who has previously been in year five will 

become the year four class teacher with Mrs Melling. 

We have appointed Miss Snell who is a very experienced year five teacher at our sister school, St Mary’s 

Grimsby and she will take over in year five with Mrs Cherry remaining in class until Miss Snell can join us. 

I am very grateful to Miss Flegg for her agreement in taking over year four in January 2023 and I am sure that you 

will welcome Miss Snell who is joining us.  

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs E McCullagh 

Headteacher 
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